www.ghd.com

Your ref: [0000]
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15 June 2022

Stacey Dorman

Senior Environmental Officer
City of Bunbury

Po Box 21

BUNBURY WA 6231

Management arrangement for Lot 1050

Dear Stacey,

Clearing in preparation for construction of the Cold Stores at V &V Walsh has been completed. The
Revegetation Management Plan (as supplied) for the site has now commenced with the fire break
established. Fencing quotations have been approved and awaiting confirmation dates from contractors for
work to commence to fence along the property boundary. Seedling orders will be placed in the coming
months to allow for planting in 2023.

The ongoing management of Lot 1050 is outlined in the Revegetation Plan as part of the Clearing approval
CPS 9219_9 and the EBPC approval 2021/8902. As per the Revegetation Plan V & V Walsh will manage
the site for at least 5 years or until the completion criteria are achieve. Management will include weeds,
fencing and firebreaks. Handover of the site is expected to be 13 June 2027.

Please refer to Figure 1:

—  Completed clearing area
—  the location of the property boundary fence
— firebreak

For your information, during clearing there were no Western Ringtail Possums encountered and several
Brushtail Possums were relocation into the mitigation area.

Regards

Tarsh Woods
Manager - Southwest

0428 927 052
Tarsh.woods@ghd.com

Copy to:  Cameron Cody

—) The Power of Commitment
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